Jerome Library Staff Report, September -October 2024

Attended the Public Library Survey Webinar.

Received E-rate reimbursement for FY24-25 in the amount of 498.84.

Low Vision work station set up for Library staff in the Library circulation area..
Temp Employee, Kelly Randazzo has been hired to cover work hours for Leo

Shakespeare while he is out dealing with health issues. September through October.
She has also been training Library staff on KOHA the new circulation software.

E-rate quote filed for Library firewall.
E-rate will fund most of the cost of the new firewall

Attended author event and reception at Yavapai College Prescott, sponsored by Literary
Southwest.

Continued working on the FY23-24 Public Library Survey.
Attended training for bookbinding at the Jerome Art Workshop.

Sincerely
Kathleen Jarvis , Librarian



